
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear residents  
 
It’s been a busy time at South Bank over the last few months and there is more to come with the 
postponed Ekka public holiday on Friday 29 October.  
 

Pop-up activation: Potion Putt  

A new a wizardry mini golf course experience from the 
team behind The Wizard’s Den will be held at South 
Bank.  
 
Embark on nine wand-erful holes of magic and encounter 
bubbling cauldrons, tasty potions and magical portals 
along the way. You may even be required to cast a few 
spells in order to excel and complete the mystical tee-off 
challenge. 

 
Plenty of tasty drinks and refreshments will also be available, including toad topped cupcakes, 
chocolate frogs, uni-pop-corn and sorcerer’s soda. There will also be a variety of magical themed 
cauldron cocktails, butterscotch beer, alcoholic potions and magical mocktails to purchase. 
 
Potion Putt will be opening towards the end of October on Little Stanley Street, and will be located on 
the corner, between Hop & Pickle and The Wizard’s Den. The pop-up will be operating in line with a 
noise management plan. 
 

 
Tenancy works update 
 
Doughnut Time 
Doughnut Time is expanding its tenancy; works will include new shopfront and signage. There will be 
some noise generated from the use of power tools and demolition. The works are within the tenancy 
however some dust may also be generated.  
 
Dates and time: 25 October to 26 November 2021 from 7am to 5pm. 
 

Cork & Chroma 
The existing air conditioning system will be removed and replaced. There will be some noise and dust 
generated from the use of power tools and demolition of ceiling. Works will be contained within the 
tenancy. 
 
Dates: 25 October to 29 October from 7am to 5pm 
 
 
  

Weekly update: Monday 18 October 2021 



Maintenance update 
 
Neville Bonner Bridge works 

Due to the wet weather last week, these night works have been rescheduled, these will now take place 
from 8pm Sunday 24 October to 6am Monday 25 October. 
 
During this time we can expect a higher frequency of construction vehicle movements between the 
construction zone and Russell Street; minor noise is also likely from concrete trucks entering and 
exiting site. 
 
Ferry Terminal update 
Works due to be completed on 14 October have been postponed due to wet weather. Brisbane City 

Council will be provide revised dates as soon as possible. 
 
Please note the above construction updates are weather dependent and subject to change.  
 

Local events calendar 

For up to date information on events occurring and around the precinct, please click on the links below.  
South Bank events  
Queensland Conservatorium 

QPAC 
 
Below is an overview of events planned for the next fortnight. Please note these are subject to change. 
 

 
 

 
Contacts 

South Bank Corporation 
Please contact South Bank Corporation if you have enquiries about Grey Street, Little Stanley Street, 
retail in the parklands, eatSouthBank, the master plan and carpark on feedback@south-bank.net.au. 
 
City Parklands Services (CPS) 
For events or operational enquires in the parklands, please contact CPS on info@cityparklands.com.au.  

 

https://www.visitbrisbane.com.au/south-bank/news/whats-on-at-south-bank?sc_lang=en-au
https://www.queenslandconservatorium.com.au/
https://www.qpac.com.au/event
mailto:feedback@south-bank.net.au
mailto:info@cityparklands.com.au

